
From: Matt Rich [matt@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2012 10:06 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Report 

Steve:  
 
Last Wednesday I guest taught/spoke at DePaul for a communications class. As a 
thank you they gave me a coffee mug. Our office accepts the mug on behalf of the City 
of Chicago. 
 
Matt 
 
 
--  
Matt Rich 
43rd Ward Office 
2523 North Halsted 
Chicago, Illinois 60614 
(773) 348-9500-office 
(773) 348-9594-fax 
matt@ward43.org 
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